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July has been a busy month at RWs fishing resort! 

We started off the month with a great 4th of July & Jim’s birthday BBQ! We celebrated with lodge guests, 
family, and neighbors. July being a great fishing month, the sockeye salmon started rushing through and 
people have been having a blast catching their limit (6) while fishing the banks of the Kenai. Halibut has 
been equally fun with some great days out on the salt! During the fishing frenzy we found time for the 
RW and Friends Birthday Celebration! Friends, neighbors, and lodge guests flocked to the tent to help 

celebrate the one who brought us all together. Happy Birthday RW! 
We are looking forward to the rest of the 2024 season! 


